
From: Brandi Mullaney
To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: I Oppose HB 4167!
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 9:40:30 PM

To Whom It Concerns,

As a 5th generation Oregonian, I strongly oppose HB 4167 and ALL other Cap and Trade bills!

This bill will be detrimental or most Oregonians by raising fuel and energy prices!  The annual tax rebate is not a
viable solution for those who struggle to make it now!

Timber Unity has a 4-point plan to address carbon issues WITHOUT a single tax!  Why is that not being given more
thought from our legislatures?  It is sensible and totally achievable!  I urge you to further look into this before
discounting it!

County Commissioners from all over the state of Oregon are saying NO to Cap and Trade.  Democratic legislators
should too...  We the people deserve the right to vote on a bill that will raise our cost of living!

Why Are Democrats trying to ram this bill through when no financial impact studies have been completed?  I
believe it’s because they know the financial impact results will not be in their favor!

I urge you to please reconsider your position and oppose HB 4167!

Thank you,
Brandi Mullaney
Newberg, Oregon

Thanks!
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